
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4th March 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Inter-House Piano Competition 

Your child has elected to represent their House by taking part in our inaugural piano 
competition on Tuesday 23rd April. This is a wonderful opportunity for them to perform to an 
audience on the grand piano in the school’s theatre and will hopefully help to raise the profile 
of this instrument. The performances will be judged by an external musician and all competitors 
will earn points for their houses, a pledge completion for ‘contributing to Academy Performing 
Arts events’, and will also be awarded with a certificate. 
 
The competition will start at 3.30pm and is due to finish at approximately 4.30pm.  
 
Please indicate permission for your child to take part by completing the below Microsoft Form 
by Wednesday 27th March (the form also asks for your child’s chosen piece of music). 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/sFgadTF2jM  
 
It would be great for the performers to have a supportive audience to encourage them in their 
endeavours and you are most welcome to attend free of charge. Parking will be available on 
the school site. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information. I look forward to 
seeing you at the competition. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr G Cardwell 
Head of Expressive and Performing Arts (EPA) 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/sFgadTF2jM

